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Halloween 

 

Halloween is on 31
st
 October. It often celebrated by children dressing up 

in frightening masks and costumes. Halloween is thought to be associated 

with the Celtic festival Samhain, when ghosts and spirits were believed to 

be abroad. 

 

The day before Halloween, my mother bought me some strawberry 

marshmallows and asked me to share with my classmates. I was happy 

that my classmates enjoyed those marshmallows. After school, I watched 

scary stories on my tablet at home. I was scared to watch scary stories 

alone therefore I just went to my room where my brother was playing 

computer games. It was scary but I loved watching it!  

 

When I was small, I played trick-or-treat with my friends at the park. I 

could always get a lot of candies and chocolates. My mother always told 

me not to eat too much sugary food. However, when I grew up, my 

friends and I did not have much time to meet each other. We skipped this 

game for several years. I missed those happy moments a lot! I hope I can 

have trick-or-treat with my classmates later. 


